
Subject: Conference Call - Financial Reports for Q2 2025

MIZRAHI TEFAHOT BANK LTD. (the "Bank") is pleased to announce that on Thursday, August

14, 2025, it will publish the Bank's financial reports for the second quarter of 2025 (the

"Financial Reports").

The Financial Reports (in Hebrew) will be available for viewing on the Bank's website at

www.mizrahi-tefahot.co.il, as well as on the Tel Aviv Stock Exchange website

www.maya.tase.co.il and on the Israel Securities Authority distribution website

www.magna.isa.gov.il.

On the same day, at 16:00, the Bank will hold a conference call (in English) accompanied by

a slide presentation, to present the results of the second quarter of 2025 and the business

environment. The presentation will be available for viewing, after the publication of the

Financial Reports, on the Bank's website at https://www.mizrahi-

tefahot.co.il/en/Bank/financial-reports/Pages/Default.aspx.

The phone number to participate in the conference call: 03-9180650. No access code is

required.

A recording of the conference call will be available on the Bank's website within one business

day from the date of the call, at https://www.mizrahi-tefahot.co.il/en/Bank/financial-

reports/Pages/Default.aspx.

The conference call does not replace the need to review the Bank's immediate and financial

reports, which contain the full information, including all forward-looking information included

therein in accordance with Section 32A of the Securities Law, 1968.

This is an unofficial AI generated translation of the official Hebrew version and has no binding force. The

only binding version is the official Hebrew version. For more information, please review the legal

disclaimer.
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